
Our School’s Scout was awarded 
the 2023 Distinguished Group Award 

 

We are thrilled to announce that our school’s Scout Troop, Tsuen Wan 27th, has been 
honoured with the prestigious 2023 Distinguished Group Award. This special 
recognition is part of the Scouts Association of Hong Kong New Territories Region’s 
annual Excellent Troop Incentive Program, which celebrates outstanding 
performance and dedication to promoting activities and training. 
 
Our dedicated Scouts have actively participated in community service and skills 
training. Their exceptional efforts and commitment have been duly recognised, 
resulting in this well-deserved award. We extend our heartfelt congratulations to our 
Scout Troop for their outstanding performance and their active involvement in 
community service.  
 
Congratulations! 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


